Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have had several questions regarding student laptops for the week that we will be remote. We had placed an order back in May for devices in the hope that we could give one to each student, however due to the high demand during the pandemic, our devices are on backorder and we do not know when they will arrive.

We currently have a <u>VERY LIMITED</u> amount of devices that we will be able to provide to students in need. On the recent survey we asked all parents to complete, we had asked if you had access to a device for your student, and we had 31 families who indicated they did NOT have a device for their child. If you are one of those 31 families who indicated a need, please complete the survey below.

## https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/295JLKX

Again, please only complete the survey if you DO NOT have a laptop, Chromebook, or iPad for your child to use for remote learning. We will do our best to accommodate the students in need with the limited supply we have available. All requests must be received by this Friday, November 13, 2020.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.